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MARCH 

   THEMES 

   

  5  Leadership of Christ 

  12 Faithfulness 

  19 Salvation 

  26 Women Involved 

   

 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

    5 God’s Authority 

  12 Teaching Obedience 

  19 Your Choice 

  26 Significance of Rahab 

   

 

   SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

       5 Jesus’ Power 

   12 Jesus’ Supremacy 

   19 Getting Ready 

   26 Leading the Way 

 

    

     

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

& Carter Middle School 

 

 

  

    Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
   A personal relationship requires that 

communication goes both ways.  Many 

times we are quick to talk to God when 

we need things, but let’s continue to 

make sure we are giving Him the 

opportunity to talk to us! 

   Daily Bible Reading, Bible School, 

Sermons, midweek study, 

independent study, daily devotions on 

Facebook are all opportunities for God 

to speak to us.   The more time we 

spend reading/listening; the better we 

will see and understand God’s will! 

    No time like the present to increase 

time in His Word.  Join with us and 

avail yourself of the resources we have 

to help you along the way! 

 

   We await the results of the grant 

requests and from businesses, but 

some work will be moving forward.  

We are looking at: 

       *extending flowerbeds by 

boardwalk 

       * powerwashing & staining ramp 

       * skirting along bottom of ramp 

       * flowerboxes by sign 

 

   Pending the $5,000 Grant from Clio 

Area Fund Grant, we would: 

       *remove 2 dead large trees 

       * replace with 7 aborvitaes 

       * start work on pavilion 

 

    Pending the Brotherhood Mutual 

Grant we would: 

     *”colorize” the mural design 

     *prepare wall for painting 

     *prime wall 

     *have mural painted 

     Other projects would include: 

      *changing panels on church sign 

      *signage explaining who Lowell is 

      *completion of pavilion 

      *archway at entrance of park 

   We continue to take donations and 

will recognize on our website and on a 

sign in the park, donors (or those they 

want remembered).   

         

FAST FOOD TRUCKS ARE 

COMING! 

 

  Meeting a need for local workers 

and bringing more people every day 

to the Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park, where they can relax, meditate, 

be inspired, find scriptures while 

enjoying a fresh hot meal, is the 

intent. Throughout the Spring and 

Summer they can also watch to see as 

the park continues to “grow and 

blossom” through the various projects 

that could be taking place!   We will 

see how things go with it. 

    The trucks will start coming on 

March 1st and the schedule is: 
    Mondays:  11-5  Fat Axe Grill 

    Tuesdays:  11-5 Northern Smoke BBQ 

    Wednesdays: 11-2  The Fry Guy 

    Thursdays:  11-3  Un Poco Loco Taco 

    Fridays:  11-3 Lucky’s Lunchwagon. 

       

       We have enjoyed a favorable 

response from the surrounding 

businesses when we informed them 

of the plan. 

     Be praying that God will use this to 

draw people closer and interest them 

in the other offerings we have 

available for their benefit! 

Changes Coming! 


